
 

 

           

MEMORANDUM   DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 
        MEDFORD TOWNSHIP 

 
 
DATE: May 15, 2008 
 
TO:  All Realtors 
 
FROM: Thomas Thorn, Deputy Fire Chief 
 
RE:  Amended Fees (Ordinance No. 2008-13) 
 
 
 
As of May 20, 2008 the following fees will be applied for the Certificate of Smoke Detector 
and Carbon Monoxide Alarm and Portable Fire Extinguisher Compliance. 
 
 

1. Requests for a CSDCMAC received more than 10 business days prior to the change 
of occupant: $50.00 
 
 

2. Requests for a CSDCMAC received four to 10 business days prior to the change of 
occupant: $70.00 
 
 

3. Requests for a CSDCMAC received fewer than four business days prior to the 
change of occupant: $125.00 
 
 

4. A fee of $35.00 shall be assessed for the second required re-inspection or greater.  
There shall be no additional fee charged for the first re-inspection 
 
 


